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Special Meeting

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting, on Dec 30, 1999,
12:30 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with supervisors Richard
Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was for the approval of the proposed FFY 2000, budget.
Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adopt the 2000 budget.

There being no public comment.

Motion and second to adjourn.
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